
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 
 11/29/2017 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Steve Nicolella,  Stephanie Chambers, Maria Giangiulio, Dennis Coyle, Steve Capriotti, Ben Rickert, 
Frank Gerace 

 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were made available to the attendees from the October Meeting. Greg Fath made the motion to 
approve and Steve Nicolella seconded that motion. All in favor. 

 

Program Update 

Drafts are in the process. All coaches and assistants must have background checks.  Maureen has completed the 
practice and game slot schedule.  Remind coaches that we are guests in the schools and we are to keep gyms neat 
and as we left them. 

Intramural Update 

Drafts continuing to occur for both boys and girls.  Steve is still looking for a girls 13-14 year old coach. 

Travel Update 

Boys:  There has been a coach change for the 7B coach and a roster change for the 6a/6b team.   

Any unused gym time must be submitted to Maureen. 

Pictures 

Maria has confirmed the dates for pictures on January 20th and 21st at Wedgewood school 

Finances 

Greg submitted the monthly financial statement.  Was reviewed by all. 

Referee Update 

Steve continues to hold clinics. Might see some scheduling issues with the potential of snow 

New Business 
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Controller is still missing. Maria will contact Gianna again concerning ordering a new one. No decision has been 
made on who will be paying for it.  

 

Ben Rickert spoke to Board about 1st round draft pick from the 12 year old Intramural league who is ineligible and 
how that will affect the draft picks. Decided that the 81st player will be moved to the 10th team. 

 

Board discussed athlete who wanted to play on both Deptford Travel and WT Intramural.  Board agreed that he 
could not play for both teams. 

Next Meeting  

Wednesday January 10, 2018 at 7:30 Senior Center  

 


